
ENCINAL CANYON WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Neighbor:

Los Angeles County will begin construction to the Encinal Canyon Water System in the
City of Malibu, along Vista Del Preseas, Avenida De La Encinal, Encinal Canyon Road,
Via Vienta, and Vista De Los Ondas, as shown on the map. The project will begin
February 2020 through May 2020, between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.

LA County will install new fire hydrants, waterlines and valves to increase safety and
enhance water connectivity for local communities. Residents may experience minimal
traffic impacts and parking restrictions. For your safety, please exercise caution while in
the vicinity of construction activities.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience you may experience during this project.

The Construction Inspector, Mr. Robert Holmes, may be contacted at (626) 418-2699
during construction working hours.

For questions regarding this project, please contact Eddie Maguino, Project Manager,
at (626) 300-3318 between 7 a.m. and 5:45 p.m., Monday through Thursday, or email
waterworksprojects@pw.lacounty.gov . For after hours water emergencies please
contact (800) 675-HELP (4357).

Project Website: lacwaterworks.org

Project ID: WWD29000087

Si necesita asistencia con la traducción al Español, por favor comuníquese con el
representante de Obras Públicas del Condado de Los Ángeles, Lisset Cárdenas al
número (626) 300‐3384.




